
 
 

 

 
 
 
18th December 2020 
 
 
 
Deputy Martin Browne, 
Dáil Eireann, 
Leinster House, 
Kildare Street, 
Dublin 2. 
 
 
 

        PQ 43101/20 
“To ask the Minister for Health the number of full-time spinal nurses specialists working in each 
of the paediatric hospitals in each of the past three years in tabular form. 

 
   
 
       Dear Deputy Browne, 
 

I refer to your parliamentary question above to which I have been asked to provide a response. 
 
         

CHI Spinal Nurse 
Specialists  2017 2018 2019 
CHI Crumlin 2.6 wte 2.6wte 2.6wte 

CHI Temple St  1 wte 1 wte 1 wte 

CHI Tallaght NA NA NA 
  

Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
___________________ 
Joe Gannon 
Chief Operations Officer 
Children’s Health Ireland 
Email: joe.gannon@nchg.ie 
 
 
 
 

 


